
 Jordan School District 
 Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 West Jordan, Utah 

 Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, September 23, 2025 
 
TO:  Suzanne Williams, Principal of Aspen Elementary 

Rodney Shaw, Principal of Bingham High 
Staci Moore, Principal of Bluffdale Elementary 
Amy Adams, Principal of Fox Hollow Elementary 
Thomas Gatten, Principal of Herriman High 

  Shawn McLeod, Principal of Hidden Valley Middle 
  Sonya Burton-Jaurez, Principal of JATC North & South 
  Spencer Campbell, Principal of Kelsey Peak Middle 
  Brady Bartholomew, Principal of Mountain Ridge High 
  Lisa Jackson, Principal of Oquirrh Hills Middle 
  Melanie Dawson, Principal of River’s Edge School 
  Rochelle Waite, Principal of Riverton High 
  Mike Glenn, Principal of Sunset Ridge Middle 
  Jacinto Peterson, Principal of Valley High 
  Michael Hutchings, Principal of West Jordan High 

 
FROM: Carolyn Gough, Administrator of Teaching & Learning 
  Ben Jameson, Director of Assessment, Research and Accountability  
 
SUBJECT: Research Project       
  
 
The Research Review Committee has reviewed a research project in which your 
school has been asked to participate. 
 
Project Title: Recommendations for Improving the Practice of Digital Learning at 

Jordan School District Utah 
 
Applicant: Riley Peterson, Liberty University 
 
The project has been approved by the District Research Review Committee.  The 
applicant has been directed to contact you to discuss the extent of the project.  
Participation in the study is at your discretion.  If you have questions or concerns 
relating to participation, please contact Ben Jameson at 801-567-8243.  
 
The project will involve teacher participation in a survey, interview and/or 
questionnaire.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
  



 


